
Interested in learning 
about non-profit 
practicum sites?

❑ CAS 394 is offering a specialized practicum 
course for FA2025 that will be held on select 
Wednesdays from 11:30-12:50 (hybrid) and 
taught by Professor Debra Stout.

❑ This practicum will require students to be 
in a non-profit site. There will be two sites 
for immediate placement (or with faculty 
approval you may find a non-profit of your 
choice).

❑ The two sites are: Higher Ground and Center 
for Healthy Neighborhoods. See their 
websites for info about each one.

❑ For more info: dstout@Fullerton.edu

https://www.highergroundoc.org/

https://healthyneighborhoods.fullerton.edu/
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